Dear Parents,

During the course of "How to Question Everything and Argue with Everybody" we plan to show clips from PG/PG-13 rated movies to enhance our class curriculum.

Our program requires parental permission for your student to view excerpts from movies that are used in our curriculum which are rated above G.

Movies, along with our hands-on activities such as reading, in-class discussion groups, and research projects, give students a well-rounded opportunity to discover the world of history.

Be assured that we will use proper discretion when showing these movies.

Thank you for taking the time to read and sign this permission form.

Sincerely, Amber Bennoui Julian Halbertsma-Black	
Student Name	
Yes, I approve my child's viewing of curri PG/PG-13	culum and class appropriate movies rated
No, I do not approve my child's viewing of I understand alternate learning experiences was movie is being watched.	* * *
Guardian signature	Date